BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY PITTSBURGH, PA 15235

Minutes of Workshop Meeting

January 9, 2017

The workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal Building on Monday, January 9, 2017 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 p.m. Members present included Mses. Law, Moore, Messrs. Jurewicz, Collins, and Riehl. Ms. Yankes was absent. Also present were Solicitor Gavin Robb and Borough Manager/Secretary Donna J. Perry. Paul G. Gamrat, Mayor to be appointed on January 10, 2017, was also present

OLD BUSINESS

- 1. Committee Reports
- 2. Property Maintenance
- 3. Bills
- 4. Sewer Budget

NEW BUSINESS

 Council had a discussion with Daniel R. Duerring, Real Estate Tax Collector, regarding his request for an increase in annual compensation for the next four-year term which would become effective January 1, 2018.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.

DONNA J. PERRY BOROUGH SECRETARY